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Re: Meeting Report Oral Diseases 2004 – Vol. 10 No. 5 pp 306–309

Unfortunately the draft guidelines for the management of Sjögren’s syndrome in secondary care are no longer
available at the URL given in the above report (info@sjogrenssyndromeguidelines.co.uk). Instead these guidelines
are available in PDF format from the British Sjögren’s Syndrome Association website. The guidelines can now be
accessed via the following address: http://www.bssa.uk.net/literature.htm

I apologise for the lack of availability of these guidelines via the original website, however I have checked that the
new website is active and indeed this is the case.

Mr John Hamburger
Senior Lecturer/Honorary Consultant in Oral Medicine
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